UCCS EPUS Report—April 8, 2011

EPUS has not met since the last Faculty Assembly meeting.
Student Academic Ethics Code and Policy

The revisions to these documents have been finalized and the document is being presented to the Faculty Representative Assembly at this meeting for a vote.
Policy Review

David Moon has sent the committee recommended revisions to UCCS policy 100-008 Accommodation for Religious Observances and UCCS policy 200-018  Campus Class Attendance Policy which will reconcile language differences between the two policies. The committee will review these revisions at the next meeting.
